
 

 

    

     

   

 

 

 

 

  

WEEKLY UPDATE 
12th June 2019 

 

 
Come along to our School Fete on  

Thursday 13th June 6.30pm – 8.30pm. 

There will be a range of stalls offering a variety of items 

such as jewellery, crafts, cakes, toys and garden items and 

many more.   

We are also expecting a surprise visit from some fun 

characters on the night!  

This year the proceeds from the Pony Riding event will go to 

support the Riding for Disabled Team who have qualified for 

the Nationals in England.  

We are still looking for donations for our Cake Stall and Tea 

Room, chocolate for the Chocolate Tombola and prizes for 

the Games Room.  If you are donating, please bring to school 

today or tomorrow morning.  Thanks to everyone for support.  

School will finish at 2pm on the day of the Fete. 
Bus service will run as normal. 

 

AQE REGISTRATION 

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN! 

Registration forms are available from the AQE Office or 

can be downloaded from the website, under the heading 

REGISTRATION DOCUMENTS. ALL assessment centres 

are filled on a first come, first served basis.  

https://aqe.org.uk/ 

 

END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our upcoming 

Celebrations.  All family and friends are welcome, please 

see dates below: 

18th June  P5C Celebration Day at 9.15am 

18th June  P5G Celebration Day at11.00am 

21st June P4 Celebration Day at 9.15am 

25th June  P7 Leavers’ Day at 9.30am 

 

 

MACOSQUIN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

We are looking forward to this exciting event on 

Thursday 27th June 2019. 

More details will follow! 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 

Your child’s report will be sent home along with information 

regarding their teacher for next year the week beginning 

Monday 24th June.   

                 
P6 pupils had three days of action packed adventure in Co 

Down. They stayed at Ganaway Activity Centre and, under 

sun-drenched skies, they took part in a range of activities 

including zip-lining, climbing wall and high ropes. They also 

visited Titanic Belfast to extend their learning of their 

World Around Us topic for this term and had a tour of the 

Titanic Quarter on The Wee Tram. 

 

 


